
 ATTACHMENT III 

February 3, 2023 
 
Dear Hayward City Council, KHCGTF members, 
 
Due to recent changes in my job, I may not be able to actively contribute to volunteering activities or 
discussions of 'Keep Hayward Clean and Green Task Force'. I would like to make this seat available to 
other residents who can contribute to Task force discussions and make best use of this opportunity. So I 
would like to offer my resignation from the KHCGTF with immediate effect. 
 
I do plan to participate in the volunteering activities organized by the city of Hayward, as time permits. 
 
 
Regards, 
Pekon 
 


